

Chief of Detectives

Contact: Lynette J. Hodges, Major Office Telephone: (910) 677-5446 E-mail: lhodges@ccsonc.org

2015 Peace Officer Memorial

The Cumberland County Sheriff's Office, Fayetteville Police Department, Hope Mills Police Department, Fort Bragg Military Police, Spring Lake Police Department, and the North Carolina State Highway Patrol are joining forces to honor fallen officers killed in the line of duty.

On Thursday, May 7, 2015, these agencies will gather at 8:00 a.m. in the courtyard of the Cumberland County Courthouse at 117 Dick Street, Fayetteville, N.C. to memorialize law officers who have died protecting the citizens of this county. The public is invited to attend this ceremony.

We are honored to have Chief Troy McDuffie of the Spring Lake Police Department to speak concerning this occasion and to have the Honorable James F. Ammons Jr., Senior Resident Superior Court Judge to give the keynote address.